
                                                                                                                                                  

 
June 1, 2022 
 
 
Seeking Servants 
 
The Rock has been back to serving our famous pancake breakfasts for over a month now, and we have 
seen a dramatic increase in the number of clients we are able to serve each week. It is exciting knowing 
that our impact is growing, and our numbers are getting close to what we saw pre-pandemic. Each 
morning we serve between 150 and 300 guests pancakes, oatmeal, toast, and beverages. We feel so 
privileged to be seen as the best breakfast in town by some of our clients. 
 
While we are thrilled to see things returning to 'normal', we find that we are in need of more volunteers 
to keep our breakfasts running smoothly. Some of our past volunteers have been unable to return due 
to continuing concerns about the Pandemic, or personal reasons, and other volunteers are working 
multiple days each week to ensure we have the support we need. 
 
Breakfast preparation begins at around 5:45, and breakfast is served from 7-9:00. Volunteer shifts are 
flexible; some start at 5:30 while others arrive closer to 6:30. Some leave at 8:00 to go to work, and 
others stay until 10:00 to finish cleaning up after the guests leave. Volunteer duties include food 
preparation, serving, busing tables, washing dishes, and other duties as needed. Our teams are friendly 
and include people from all walks of life and we have a place for you too! 
 
Please prayerfully consider giving some of your time to support 'the least of these' in our city. For more 
information, or to get involved please contact info@therockedm.ca.  
 

THE ROCK 
Lutheran Inner City Society 
11004 - 96 Street, Edmonton, AB T5H 2K8 
Phone (780) 426-1122   
Email: info@therockedm.ca 
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